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From: Stephen Rovno <jandsrovno@comcast.net>
Sent: Saturday, July 21, 2018 11:48 AM
To: LSJR-SD-COMMENTS@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject:  “Comment Letter – Revisions to Proposed Bay-Delta Plan Amendments.”

Dear Ms Jeanine Townsend;  

I strongly support the proposed changes which should 
improved water quality and temperature in the 3 
tributaries effected.  

Thank you.  

Stephen Rovno 
939 Harvard Road San Mateo, CA 94402  
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I strongly support the proposed changes which should 
improved water quality and temperature in the 3 
tributaries effected. 

Thank you. 

Stephen Rovno 
939 Harvard Road San Mateo, CA 94402  
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Joanne and Stephen Rovno 
939 Harvard Road 
San Mateo, CA 94402-2349 
650-342-4718 
 
“We build on foundations we did not lay. We warm ourselves by fires we did not light. 
We sit in the shade of trees we did not plant. We drink from wells we did not dig. 
We profit from persons we did not know. We are ever in community” 
Peter Raible 
Peter Raible 
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